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Inside this issue: 
Inside the New Mexico Senate, 

Boots, Suits and Citizens 
     Theta State of Delta Kappa Gamma 

is pleased to announce that our Fall 

Birthday Luncheon 

speaker is retired New 

Mexico Senator, Dede 

Feldman, who will be 

bringing us memories 

and excerpts from 

experiences she had 

while serving in the Roundhouse.  Many 

of these are contained in her new book 

Inside the New Mexico Senate, Boots, Suits 

and Citizens (2014 - UNM Press). 

According to www. dedefeldman.com, 

“it [the book] is a history of our state 

legislature with a human face.” Dede tells 

about “maverick leaders, shameless 

special interests and earnest advocates 

clashing in our unique setting. She brings 

these stories alive, stories of grit and 

grace, honor and disgrace.” This 

presentation about advocates, 

participants and citizens of New Mexico 

promises to be thoroughly 

enjoyable.  Her book will be sold at 

our luncheon. 

Dede Feldman has had a varied 

career as a journalist, high school and 

university teacher, and the owner of a 

small public relations business.  As a 

State Senator from District 13 in 

Albuquerque’s North Valley since 

1979, she has had a big impact on the 

lives of women, children, and 

struggling people and sponsored 

several successful initiatives.  She also 

sponsored the “Do Not Call” bill 

prohibiting unwanted telephone 

solicitations.  During her career, she 

has received numerous awards.  She 

currently serves on the boards of the 

New Mexico 

Foundation for Open 

Government, Health 

Insight New Mexico, 

and the Robert Wood 

Johnson’s Aligning 

Forces for Quality. 

NM Takes Indy by Storm 
Eleven New Mexicans proudly 

represented Theta State at the 2014 

Delta Kappa Gamma International 

Convention in Indianapolis, 

Indiana.  We brought cool weather 

and rain to Indiana.  It is usually 90 

degrees with 90 percent humidity 

at the end of July!   

Even though the weather 

outside was cool, Indiana Night 

heated up The Society with a 

concert by the Wright Brothers 

(accorded fame at the Grand 

Ole Opry, and in the film, 

Overboard).  

Ina Jean Barnes has written an 

account of the convention, and you 

can read about Constitutional 

decisions made at the convention 

on pages 7 through 9 in this 

publication.   

Theta State to Celebrate 80th Birthday 
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Sheri Williams, Theta 

State President 

Strengthening the Bond; Strengthening Theta State 

Dear Sisters, 

The 2014 DKG International 

Convention in Indianapolis was an 

amazing experience for those of us who 

were able to attend. I had a dream that I 

was in another beautiful city with 

beautiful sites, music, and 

entertainment, and all my Theta State 

sisters were there with me taking in the 

excitement of yet another International 

Convention; but this time, we were in 

Nashville, Tennessee. Yes, it was a 

dream in the year 2016, but I’m telling 

you about it to encourage you to make 

plans to attend right now! 

As a matter of fact, I want to 

encourage you all to do several things as 

you have been such an encouragement to 

me throughout the past year and have 

encouraged me to continue in spite of 

tough times.  So, please take a few 

minutes to read this article as I encourage 

you, a key woman educator.   

First of all, I want to encourage you to 

embrace that very first purpose of 

DKG - to unite in a genuine fellowship 

with other key women educators.  Take 

advantage of your chapter meetings to 

encourage those who are still in the 

classroom and those who are still 

important to the field of education.  

Seek out the new educators in your area 

or district and embrace and encourage 

them. 

Encourage your chapter to take part in 

the State Project by providing 

workshops to support early career 

educators.  Project chair, Pat Graff, has 

encouraged all of us by providing us with 

a template for a local chapter program, 

and she has extended the deadline to 

receive funding TS has received 

through the Lucile Cornetet Professional 

Development Grant. 

I encourage you to follow the 2nd 

purpose of DKG - to honor women 

who have given or who evidence a 

potential for distinctive service in any 

field of education by looking for chapter 

members to honor first, then look 

outside your chapter at other women 

educators who need to be recognized. I 

encourage you to ask these ladies to join 

us. 

I also encourage you to continue the 

other purposes of DKG starting in your 

own chapter by hosting programs to 

educate, endorse and support legislation 

that is in the best interest of education.  

Provide programs that stimulate the 

personal and professional growth of 

your chapter members. I encourage you to 

make an effort to inform your members 

of current economic, social, political and 

educational issues that affect us all! 

I encourage you to take advantage of 

the scholarships that are available to you 

in pursuing educational studies. 

Remember there are grants available for 

non-member women educators as well.  

Who knows, you might be encouraging 

someone to become a key woman 

educator. 

And finally, I encourage you to take all 

of these things and share them with your 

DKG sisters in Theta State in 

November at the fall meeting in 

Albuquerque.  Join us in Santa Fe in 

April at the 2015 Convention.  You have 

wonderful sisters in the Southwest 

Region of DKG who would love to see 

you next summer in Wichita, Kansas, at 

the Southwest Regional Conference.  As 

11 of your Theta State sisters just 
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Theta State Sisters Form a Bond - Leadership 2014 

Chapter presidents, officers and 

members attended the 2014 

Leadership Development Seminar. 

Nola Miller planned activities that 

had attendees “jumping through 

hoops.” Each state officer and some 

committee members held “mini-

seminars” to prepare chapter officers 

for a biennium of excellence. On 

Friday night, many went to Les 

Miserables in Albuquerque.  

All attendees were assigned to a 

small group to learn about growing 

their chapters, finances & forms, 

TSN & record keeping, their 

responsibility to the Executive Board, 

mentoring early career educators, 

strengthening their chapters, and 

educational excellence & chapter 

programs. 

Before and after each break, quotes 

from Vince Lombardie were read. 

Lonna Griffin, Chair of the 

Leadership Development Committee, 

created an experience that enhanced 

the attendees knowledge of 

leadership and their roles in the 

chapters.   

Jeannette Vigil presented a crash 

course in utilizing technology. Yvette 

Moore presented Leaders Rock to the 

Music, where attendees determined 

their leadership style based on the 

selected music she preferred. 

Carmen Tapia presented the 

Bylaws.  Kay Hannum taught the 

attendees about parliamentary 

procedure. Carmen Pennington and 

Ina Jean Barnes informed attendees 

about the new apprenticeship 

program. Attendees were inspired by 

Katie Snapp, author of Skirt 

Strategies, during lunch on Friday. 

Unfortunately, Lonna Griffin was 

unable to attend, but she is much 

better now. 

President’s Letter (cont.) 

realized in Indianapolis, you have thousands 

of sisters around the world who are key 

women educators, and like yourself, who 

are waiting and preparing to encourage you 

on July 5-9, 2016, in Nashville, Tennessee. 

I hope you feel encouraged to take on a 

new year. I encourage you to let me know 

what is going on in your chapters and 

perhaps I could visit you soon. So in the 

weeks and months ahead, take courage and 

know that your sisters are here for you! 

Respectfully, with love and encouragement, 
 

Sheri Williams 

Theta State President 

SEE YOURSELF IN 
LEADERSHIP 

Not in the picture: Carmen Tapia and 
Carmen Pennington 
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Pauline Keene, third 

President of Upsilon 

Chapter (Gallup),  was 

initiated on January 29, 

1960. She will be 

celebrating her 100th 

birthday on September 

9.  She taught elementary school for 

many years at Jefferson Elementary 

in Gallup, New Mexico. Upsilon 

members are asking for your support 

in sending her a birthday card for this 

event. We hope to be able to have 

100 birthday cards sent to her even if 

it they are received after her birthday.  

Her address is 511 Julie Dr., Gallup, 

NM 87301.  Due to her health, the 

big celebration for her birthday will 

not take place as previously planned 

by Upsilon Chapter.  Pauline enjoys 

reading the Theta State News and 

hearing from her DKG sisters.  

Please consider sending Pauline a 

card which she can enjoy at her 

leisure. 

Submitted by Clara Enriquez 

Upsilon Chapter 

Clara Enriquez has been 

selected as the 

Outstanding Member 

of the year for the 

Gallup McKinley 

County Association of Educational 

Retirees for 2013-2014. She will be 

recognized  at the Retirees’ State 

Convention along with other state-

unit outstanding members.  She is 

pictured above. Clara served as 

secretary for this group for two terms 

and has been actively involved in 

monthly meetings and in contacting 

legislators in educational matters. 

Submitted by Upsilon Chapter 

 
Amanda 

Matray was 

honored as the 

“Outstanding 

Alpha Delta 

Chapter 

Member of 

DKG for the 

2012-  

2014  

Biennium.”  Amanda Matray  

contributed so much by her 

involvement in her chapter, Theta 

State and International.  Amanda was 

the Alpha Delta  Parliamentarian, and 

Research Co-Chairman for Alpha  

Delta.  She gave workshops at Theta 

State Fall Conferences and State 

Conventions.  She has attended   

many International Conventions since 

she became a DKG member.  She is 

always willing to help in any way for 

the good of DKG.  Amanda is 

presently the Theta State Chairman 

for Communications, and 1st VP of 

Alpha Delta Chapter.  Amanda is 

now working on her Master Degree. 

Submitted by Carmen J. Pennington 

Alpha Delta Chapter 

Red Roses 

coach. She then worked for two years 

as assistant principal at Pojoaque 

Valley High School before coming to 

Santa Fe High School in the summer 

of 2012.  [Mary is a member of Beta 

Chapter, Santa Fe] 

According to its website the school 

has about 1,650 students in grades 9 

through 12. It received a B rating in 

the Public Education Department’s 

school-grading system. 

By Robert Nott 

The New Mexican  

 

Santa Fe High School Names 

New Principal 

Mary Massey is the new 

principal of Santa Fe High School, 

the city’s largest. 

The former 

journalist taught 

English at Santa 

Fe High some 

years ago and 

most recently 

served as one of 

its assistant 

principals. 

She is the fourth 

person to take the job in the past 

five years. 

The announcement of her 

appointment came less than two 

months after the district named 

Patrick Lenihan as principal of the 

school. But last week, Lenihan told 

Superintendent Joel Boyd that he is 

relocating to Washington state for 

both personal and professional 

reasons. 

Lenihan had served as interim 

principal since January, when the 

district reassigned former Santa Fe 

High principal Leslie Kilmer to the 

position of athletic director for 

Santa Fe Public Schools. Kilmer had 

been principal of Santa Fe High 

School for about a year and a half, 

succeeding Robbie Stevens, who 

had been principal for two years. 

Massey and her husband, 

Associated Press reporter Barry 

Massey, previously worked as 

journalists in Washington, D.C., 

before coming to Santa Fe. 

After her first year of teaching, 

she became journalism adviser for 

Capital High School before 

becoming that school’s instructional 



by e-mail attachment to International 

Headquarters at isfapp@dkg.org by 

September 15.  

Established in 1984, ISF facilitates 

exchange of Society speakers among 

member countries and helps unite 

women educators of the world. The 

ISF Committee selects speakers from 

among the applicants. An ISF speaker 
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Technology Tip! 

   Have you checked out the new 

look of the Delta Kappa Gamma 

Website? 

You can now explore the site on 

your iPhone, iPad or Android phone. 

“There’s an app for that!” 

To download the Delta Kappa 

Gamma App go to the App Store on 

your iPhone or the Play Store on your 

Android phone. 

Search for “DKG.” You will see 

the red rose with the initials 

DKG on it, install the DKG 

app and you will have 

mobile access to the Delta 

Kappa Gamma Website.  

The Delta Kappa Gamma 

website offers many exciting options.  

In addition to the basic information -  

DKG newsletters, forms, DKG 

Store, etc. - the mobile website also 

offers a QR Code Reader (QR code 

(abbreviated from Quick Response 

Code) is a machine-readable optical 

label that contains information about 

the item to which it is attached.  A 

QR code uses four standardized 

encoding modes to efficiently store 

data; extensions may also be used.  

Applications include product 

information, product tracking, item 

identification, time tracking, 

document management, general 

marketing, and much more. 

Download your Delta Kappa 

Gamma App today! 

Submitted by Jeannette Vigil 

Theta State Technology Chair 

US Forum Connection 

International Speaker’s Fund Seeks Applicants 

Jones Loflin, US Forum Speaker, 

led participants through a process of 

the five C’s, Creating a vision of 

success, Constructing a shared sense 

of urgency, Communicating to the 

right people, Crafting small concrete 

steps to success, and Celebrating small 

victories. He stressed that a shared 

sense of urgency can only be created 

by focusing on what others might 

gain, what they might lose, or what 

they have as a personal connection to 

the issue. 

Using this process, the regions 

identified the following key legislative 

issues: 

1) Non-educators, especially 

corporations, controlling education; 

2) The detriment of tying student 

test scores to teacher evaluation/

performance pay;  

3) Human trafficking and its 

implication to children’s lives and 

education; and 

4) Progress of our students and 

school safety issues for students and 

educators. 

The regional representatives and 

members will continue to focus on 

these issues throughout the 

biennium. 

Report submitted by Sherry Watkins 

For those of you desiring discussion 

of legislative topics there is a U. S. 

Forum Facebook page online at 

http://www.facebook.com/

The International Speakers Fund 

(ISF) Committee is seeking 

applications for members to 

participate in this program. An 

interactive Speaker’s Application 

Form is available on the website as a 

download at https://www.dkg.org/

content/speaker-application-2014. 

These applications must be returned 

went to Quebec in 2014. 

From www.dkg.org 
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Chapter News 

Upsilon Chapter (Gallup) 

elected new officers for the next 

biennium.  Kim Wells was elected 

President. Sharon Palacios is the 

Vice-President.  Clara Enriquez is 

the Secretary and Ella George 

continues to be the treasurer. 

Article and Picture submitted by 
Clara Enriquez 

 
Alpha Iota Chapter 

(Albuquerque) has welcomed two 

new members:  Mary Beth Garrett, 

who is retired after 35 years as a 

teacher and 

Educational 

Diagnostician; 

and Karen 

Carlson, 

Professor 

Emeritus/Consultant for Nursing 

Programs and Pearson Curriculum 

Solutions, a career that extended over 

26½ years.  Both were initiated at our 

June luncheon which was held at the 

Black Angus Restaurant.    

Installation services for chapter 

officers for the next biennium were 

also held at the June luncheon.  Jean 

Leonard,  past-president of Theta 

State, presided at this ceremony to 

induct Ann Calderwood, President; 

Donna Moore, 1st Vice President; 

Mary Beavis, 2nd Vice President; 

Kandi Dickenson, Recording 

Secretary; Frances Dodd, 

Corresponding Secretary; and Diane 

Bonnell, Treasurer.  Congratulations 

to all of you.  After lunch, President 

Betty Begeal presented certificates 

of commendation to members for 

their  interest and participation  in 

Delta Kappa Gamma.   

Mary Beth Garrett hosted our 

Program Planning Meeting on June 

24.  The several members who were 

present were asked to select from 

over 30 possible program themes 

presented by Donna Moore.  From 

that list and some new ideas from the 

membership, a well-rounded and 

very interesting selection of programs 

will be presented at next year’s 

meetings.  Alpha Iota and Sigma 

chapters will meet together at our 

annual salad supper on August 25, 

2014.  Ann Calderwood will host 

this event which has become a 

tradition of the two chapters after 

many years.  

Submitted by Alyce Cummins 

Alpha Iota Chapter 
 
 

Omega Chapter (Las Cruces) will 

be recognizing C.H.A.M.P.I.O.N.S 

(Colleagues Honoring All Making 

Positive differences In Our Nation’s 

Schools). Each month Omega 

members will present a certificate to 

a teacher or staff member in an 

elementary, middle and high school. 

The chapter will also provide snacks 

and information about the chapter. 

President Sharon Sevachko is 

organizing the presentations. 

Submitted by Yvette Moore 

Omega Chapter 

Alpha Delta Chapter 

(Albuquerque) held its last 2012 – 

2014 Biennium  Meeting on May 21, 

2014.  Alpha Delta Officers for the 

2014 – 2016 Biennium are:  Priscilla 

Brower, President; 1st Vice President, 

Amanda Matray; Recording 

Secretary, Carmen J. Pennington; 

Corresponding Secretary, Dr. Sharon 

Wilson; Treasurer, Caroline Nelson; 

and Parliamentarian, Carmen Tapia. 

Submitted by Carmen J. Pennington 

Alpha Delta Corresponding Sec. 

 

 

 The scrapbook is a way to preserve 

what your chapter has accomplished 

during the year.  What wonderful 

pages have been made by some of our 

chapters.  Beta, Rho, Psi, Omega, 

Alpha Delta, Epsilon, Alpha Lambda, 

and Alpha Iota have given pages to 

me.  Upsilon has contacted me and I 

will get theirs soon.  I hope the rest of 

you are getting yours finished.  You 

can bring them to the Birthday 

Luncheon in November or send it to 

me.  We need the ones from last year. 

Everyone needs to do two pages on 

this year for the completion of the 

Scrapbook.  Remember the 

guidelines:  a 12” x 12” page that has 

borders on it so the display is actually 

8 1/2”  x 11”.  Please put captions so the 

people in the pictures are 

identified; also, telling what is 

happening in the photo is helpful.   

Thank you for all your help. 

Submitted by Ginny Hill 

TS Research Co-Chair 

Get Your Scrapbook Ready! 
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Update on International Convention 

From the President’s Speech 

Dr. Lyn Babb Schmid is the DKG International 

President for the 2014-2016 biennium. In her speech at the 

President’s Banquet, she stated, “Vitally important in 

schools today is learning how to leverage distributed 

leadership to more effectively execute goals within 

members' sphere of school influence, to lead teams of 

educators to improve school environments, promoting 

learning of students and aspirations of teachers.” Her goals 

for the biennium are: 

1) Set High Quality Targets 

• Identify women who have potential to make a 

difference in their work and in their community and 

invite them to join a professional Society of key 

women educators; 

• Create a shared vision within the Society that has an 

appropriate level of ambition; and 

• Select initiatives to realize our program and 

membership goals, and test new strategies. 

2) Enlist Diverse Opinions 

• Listen to people who have innovative ideas; 

• Assess organizational capability and culture; and 

• Encourage members to lead from any chair in the 

organization. 

3) Take Multiple Shots on Goal 

• Brainstorm winning ideas and transform them into 

solutions; 

• Jumpstart growth and innovation project teams; and 

• Gain organizational buy-in for new ideas. 

4) Learn from experience and experiments 

• Assess what has worked and what hasn’t; 

• Develop simple steps to evolve to the next 

generation of the Society; and 

• Implement winning solutions throughout the Society. 

Dr. Schmid informed us that we cannot fear change; in 

fact, Dr. Blanton encouraged change. As an 85 year old 

society, we must “progress forward.”  After all, Delta 

Kappa Gamma is a “spirit I take with me for the rest of my 

life.” 

Business Accomplished 

At the beginning of each business session, our own Ina 

Jean Barnes presented the Credentials Committee report 

and moved its approval. At most, the voting strength of the 

assembly was 1,374.  Dr. Helen Popovich (MI), 

Constitution Committee Chair, presented the proposed 

amendments to the International Constitution and 

International Standing Rules. The following amendments 

were adopted (list not inclusive): 

• A new state organization shall have no fewer than 

forty (40) members. 

• The International President will fill vacancies by 

appointment. 

• Regional conferences will not receive funds to offset 

the cost of the state “night.” 

• States hosting an International Convention or Regional 

Conference may offer a reduced registration fee to 

members of the hosting team. 

• The Society will produce a collegial magazine 

(unanimous affirmative vote) 

• The DKG Bulletin will be published three (3) times a 

year, online. 

• Honorary membership fee will be Forty-nine dollars 

and fifty cents ($49.50). 

The following amendments failed (list not inclusive): 

• Adding “and in its sustainable development” to 

Purpose #7 

• All amendments proposed to allow for  General 

Election or Delegate Election options 

• Holding Regional Conferences once every two years 

The following was postponed indefinitely: 

• Each member shall pay a World Fellowship Fee, 

annually. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read the Bulletin Online! 

https://www.dkg.org/content/bulletin-summer-2014 
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Update on International Convention in Pictures 

Indianapolis from Pat 
Burnett’s  

JW Marriott Hotel 
window 

Southwest Regional Breakfast - Amanda Matray, Ina Jean Barnes & 
Dianna Valdez (Picture by Pat Burnett) 

Kay, Pat, Susan, Lonna, Erynn, Gwen, 
and Ella heading to the zoo and 

stopping for a photo-op. 

Susan & Yvette in 
front of the flags 

Susan & Sheri  
on a walking tour.  

Yvette, Ina Jean, Ella, Sheri, Lonna, Kay, 
Amanda, and Susan in our finery!  Picture taken 

by Bill Barnes, the younger. 
Necrology 
Ceremony 

Sheri & Yvette giddy 
after a business 

meeting. 

Photograph is courtesy of Photographs by Jim, Floresville, Texas 
Back row (L - R): Amanda Matray, Lonna Griffin, Ina Jean Barnes Front Row (L - R) Yvette Moore, Dianna 
Valdez, Gwen Hamilton, Sheri Williams, Susan Swope, Kay Hannum, Pat Burnett Not Shown: Ella George 
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Update on International Convention 

International Convention 2014 in Indianapolis, 

Indiana, July 28th through August 1st was one of Sharing 

Our Vision-Strengthening Our Society with Dr. Beverly 

Helms.  The place, JW Marriott, was terrific!  The hotel 

was convenient and close to shopping, dining, and 

entertainment options which were all connected by the 

skybridge.  The Barnes’ family and Amanda Matray 

had fun with a progressive dinner at Harry and Izzy’s with 

world famous shrimp cocktail and filet mignon, and then 

they got a bird’s eye view of the city at the revolving 

rooftop, Eagle’s Nest, while enjoying a decadent dessert. 

DKG Conventions are a time for members to 

network, renew and grow friendships, and hear 

outstanding speakers.  Sarah Sladek talked about The End 

of Membership as We Know It.  Ron Rosenburg revealed 

“Hidden Secrets - Double Your Memory.” Dr. Ellen 

Kennedy spoke to us about the world’s fastest-growing 

criminal activity- human trafficking. 

This convention was a constitutional convention 

where both governing documents (The DKG 

International Constitution and Standing Rules) were 

subject to change.  Two big issues were: (1) Deciding on 

allowing an option for a general election and (2) allowing 

more flexibility in the organization of Regional 

Conferences.  Both proposals failed. 

Dr. Jensi P. Souders was honored by receiving the 

82nd International Achievement Award.  Dr. Lyn Schmid 

from Pennsylvania was elected to serve as International 

President.  Her new theme is 85 Years and Beyond 

Advancing Key Women Educators for Life.  She has 

put forth this challenge to you-“I hope you will join me 

this biennium in evolving the Society where it ought to be 

in order to sustain the magic of DKG”. 

Ina Jean Barnes served as Convention Credentials 

Chair from New Mexico. Ina Jean was also nominated by 

the International Nominations Committee to serve on the 

2014-2018 International Nominations Committee.  She 

was elected on Thursday by the delegates and installed at 

the Presidents’ Banquet. 

The Southwest Regional will be in Wichita, Kansas, 

July 22-25, 2015, and the next International Convention 

will be in Nashville, Tennessee, at the Gaylord Opryland 

Resort Convention Center July 5-10, 2016. 

Article submitted by Ina Jean Barnes 

Psi Chapter 

Is Your Chapter Successful? 
Top 5 Success Tips for Fall 2014 

#5 - Holds four (4) to six (6) well planned meetings per year 
#4 - Emphasizes the Society’s mission, purposes, and history  
#3 - Communicates with members in multiple ways: newsletter (print, website or email 4+ times a year), phone, email, 
snail mail, website  
#2 - Supports a variety of one-time and ongoing projects that actively engage members  
#1 - Has specific strategies in place for attracting new members, retaining members, engaging retired and 
employed members, and developing/nurturing new chapter leaders. 

The Finance Committee met on August 16, 2014 at 

Hawthorn Elementary School to hold its Annual Review of 

Theta State’s financial records. Dianna Valdez, Theta State 

treasurer provided snacks for the group.  The library of 

Hawthorn Elementary (Dianna’s library) was a delightful 

site for the business. Kay Hannum, Finance Committee 

Chair said, “I felt we did a most satisfactory review. . .” 

Members of the committee in attendance were Dianna 

Valdez (TS treasurer), Kay Hannum (Southeast),  

Bertha Cantu 

(Southwest), and 

Diane Wesner 

(Central).  Yvette 

Moore (TS editor) 

attended to get a 

picture. 

Finance Committee Meets for Annual Review 



Make checks payable to CCC 
Mail Checks and Forms to: 

Dianna Valdez 
PO Box1071, Corrales, NM  87048 -1071 

valdez@aps.edu 
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Fall Meeting & Birthday Luncheon Schedule 

7:30 a.m. Registration opens 8:00 - 10:00 a.m. Executive Board Meeting 

10:15 - 10:45 a.m. Workshop Session #1 10:55 - 11:25 a.m. Workshop Session #2 

11:35 - 12 noon Committee Meetings 12:15 p.m. Theta State Birthday Luncheon 

Workshops 

Workshop Title Presenter (s) Description Room 

Reaching Out to 
Early Career 
Educators  

Pat Graff 

Theta State is in the midst of implementing numerous workshops and professional 
development opportunities for Early Career Educators throughout New Mexico this fall. 
This session will be an opportunity to share successes, debrief about recent events, and 
talk about plans for similar events!  

Santo 
Domingo 

 

Chapter 
Presidents - 
What’s Next? 

Nola Miller 
This session is a great time to gain new ideas and be re-energized for our work in DKG. It is 
designed to equip you with the tools you need on your journey as Chapter Leaders.   Anasazi 

Recruiting and 
Retaining Young 
Professionals  

Amanda Matray 
Join us while we explore the ways that chapters can recruit and retain young professional 
teachers.  Use these handy tricks to strengthen your chapter and cultivate leadership in 
your new members.  

Aztec 

Avoiding Deep 
Pockets 

Dianna Valdez 
&  
Melissa Harris 
Blaine 

Tired of reaching into your own pockets to support your chapter? Well....Come Stir the 
pot a little and share ideas about increasing chapter funds through different means. Learn 
how Treasurers can provide support for fundraisers and chapter accounts. Hear several 
creative ideas for raising money from the Theta State Non-Dues Revenue survey results. 
Take action now for your chapter's future! (money will be handed out!) 

Santo 
Domingo 

Christmas 
Decorating  

Pat Burnett 
Celebrate traditions and family with inexpensive decorating ideas for the Christmas 
season  

Anasazi 

You Must Be 
Present to Win! 

Lonna Griffin 
&  
Sheri Williams 

Sheri Williams and Lonna Griffin will share tips from Ron Rosenberg, award winning 
expert on accomplishing goals.  They will reveal some of Ron’s secrets on how groups & 
individuals can reach lofty goals in all areas of life.  Ron has created innovative strategies 
that produce measurable results. 

Aztec 

Workshop 

Session #1 
A 

Session #1 
B 

Session #1 
C 

Session #2 
A 

Session #2 
B 

Session #2 
C 

Vendor/Exhibitor Registration Form 

Theta State Fall Meeting & Birthday Luncheon 
November 8, 2014 

Courtyard by Marriott, 5151 Journal Center Blvd, NE, Albuquerque, NM 
Set Up Time:  7:00 a.m. Pre-Convention Hallway ~~~~Exhibit Time: 7:30 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. ~~~~Breakdown Time: 11:45 a.m. 

 

$35 Rental Fee for one six (6) foot long, skirted table 
Table Reservations due by October 16, 2014 

Limited space . . . First come, first served 

Exhibitor - Vendor Form (complete and send to address below) 
Company & Contact Name:            
 

Address:              
 (Include St., Dr., Ave., etc., NE, SE, NW, SW, Apt.#)  City   State  Zip+4 
 

Phone:      E-mail:         
 

Exhibitors are welcomed to purchase a luncheon meal for 
$20.00, including tax and gratuity 
 

_____ Meal Total      _____ Rental Fee      ____ Total 
 
 
 

To register for the luncheon, please complete the registration on page 11.  

Contact Beverly Stern (beverlystern25@gmail.com) or 575-865-8146 for more information 
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Registration Form - Fall Meeting & Birthday Luncheon 

Executive Board Meeting, Workshops, & 80th Birthday Luncheon 
Saturday, November 8, 2014 

Courtyard by Marriott - 5151 Journal Center Center Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87109 
Reservations: 505-823-1919 Toll Free Reservations: 1-877-905-4496 

Special Room Rates:  $84.00+tax until October 16th (Request Theta State Fall Event rates) 

Complete the Registration form and send it to address below 

Name:             

Home Address:             
  (Include St,., Dr., Ave., etc., NE, SE, NW, SW, Apt #)  City   Zip+4 

Phone:      E-mail*        

Chapter/Company:         Position:        

Guest(s):              
*Confirmation of registration will be sent via e-mail by October 30, 2014.   
If you do not receive confirmation by that date, contact Priscilla Brower at browerpr@hotmail.com 

Birthday Luncheon  
with Senator DeDe Feldman   Title  Boots, Suits and Citizens 

Cost:  $20.00  Including tax and gratuity  

          Indicate Meal numbers:     _____   X $20.00= __$___________ 
 

___ Chicken Limón: Mixed Green Salad with Assorted Dressings, Garlic and Lime Marinated Grilled 
Chicken Breast, Tomato, Corn & Cilantro Relish, Spanish Rice, Summer Squash, Warm Rolls & 
Butter 

___  Pasta Primavera: Mixed Green Salad with Assorted Dressings, Fresh Seasonal Vegetables and 
Farfalle Pasta tossed in Extra Virgin Olive Oil, Cracked Pepper, Parmesan & Asiago Cheeses, Warm 
Rolls & Butter  

Dessert:  Chocolate cake or Carrot cake with Coffee, Tea and Water 
List dietary restrictions :             
_______ Meal Total 

_______ Workshop Fee 

_______ Sub Total 

_______ Late Fee 
 

_____ I understand that if I do not want my photo to be taken, it is my 

responsibility to remove myself from photographs as they are being taken. 

Workshop Registration     Fee:  $5 per person to attend all workshops 
Please send a form for each individual participant.  **complimentary for 1 per chapter, presenters (1 per session) 

Fill in your workshop choice(s) (See descriptions on Fall Event Information page.): 
8:00-10:00  TS Executive  Board Meeting      10:15-10:45 Workshop  __#____       10:55-11:25- Workshop  __#____ 

Please indicate if you are using a complimentary registration. 
  1 Complimentary Workshop Registration for a chapter member to attend workshops. 
  1 Complimentary Workshop Registration for:  1 presenter presenting at a session. 

Make checks payable to CCC 
Mail Checks and Forms to: 

Dianna Valdez 
PO Box1071, Corrales, NM  87048 -1071 

valdez@aps.edu 

Contact information: 
Priscilla Brower, Fall Event Registrar, 

browerpr@hotmail.com 
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T H E T A  S T A T E  N E W S  

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International 

• Does your chapter have an 
exciting project? 

• Has anyone in your chapter 
received an honor? 

• Would you like to feature 
your chapter or members in 
a widely read publication? 

• Would you like to feature 
your poetic talents? 

• Do you have a great idea to 
share? 

PUBLISH IN TSN! 

 


